Throughout the year the childcare takes pictures of the children at events	, parties, field trips, and during
the day at childcare. We would like to use these pictures to be displayed around the childcare, in the	
newsletter, fliers, brochures, and on the internet through our website and our Facebook page. Please	
sign this permission slip line indicating that we have $\underline{\mathbf{do}}$ or do $\underline{\mathbf{not}}$ have your permission to photograph	
your child.	
The childcare <b><u>DOES</u></b> have permission to photograph my child.	
(Parents signature)	(Date)
The childcare <b>DOES NOT</b> have permission to photograph my child.	
(Parents signature)	(Date)

Dear Parents,